DORT DOLPHIN NEWS

April 2025

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

April brings the start of better weather, testing, and field trips here at Dort!

We also start our state standardized testing in April for grades 3-5. 3rd and 4th graders will be tested on their ELA and Math skills, while 5th graders will have tests in ELA, Math, Science, and Social Studies. We will have a kickoff assembly for those students before the tests begin to go over what to expect. Please make sure students are getting rest each night so they are prepared for the testing days.

As the weather starts to change, please remember to still send in warm clothes for your child. An extra set in a backpack would help too, as we don't have any extra clothes for students at school.

We are always grateful for the support of our wonderful parent volunteers. If you're interested in contributing your time and skills, please reach out to the Main Office and we can get you started!

ALL Dort students receive a free breakfast and lunch this year by participating in the Michigan Department of Education Community Eligibility Option. Students are also allowed to bring in a lunch from home if they choose. Students will NOT be eligible for breakfast if they come in after the tardy bell.



BE ON TIME!

Bell Schedule

8:25 a.m. – First Bellbreakfast starts

8:40 a.m. – Tardy Bell/ No breakfast after this time

3:35 p.m. – Dismissal

Half-Day Schedule

8:25 a.m. - First Bell

8:40 a.m. - Tardy Bell

11:55 a.m. - Dismissal



UPCOMING EVENTS

4/2- Early Release 2:05 pm

4/4- ½ day Release @ 11:55 am

4/7- 4th Marking Period Begins

4/9- Bingo Night! 6-7 pm

4/10- PTO Meeting 8:45 am

4/17- KDG/DHH to Wolcott Farms

4/18- NO SCHOOL

4/22- STEAM Field Trip to Cranbrook

4/23- Early Release 2:05

4/24- Red Robin Fundraiser Day

4/25- DHH to Sea Life Aquarium

The mission of the Roseville Community Schools, in a cooperative partnership with students, the home, and the community, is to educate all children of our community by ensuring students have the skills, experiences and knowledge needed, to reach their full potential.

Theresa Genest, President Kevin Switanowski, Vice President Joseph DeFelice, Secretary Matthew McCartney, Treasurer Gina Aiuto, Trustee Denise Brun, Trustee Michelle Williams-Ward, Trustee

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

*Breakfast is free and available to every student each morning. **Students arriving after 8:40 will not receive a breakfast.** Please make sure that your child is here on time every morning.

*Student attendance is very important. If a student will be absent for any reason, please call and notify the school office. When calling, please give the reason, the length of the absence, and who is calling for them. State law requires us to report chronic and excessive absences, including tardiness, early release, and late pick-ups. Our early release time ends at 3:15 p.m., but we encourage you to schedule medical appointments for after school hours to limit early pick-ups. If you are in need of **Latchkey** services to allow your child to remain later than 3:35 p.m., please call **586-445-5688**.

*Students that will need to take medication of any kind, including inhalers and/or Epi-pens, must have a **Medication Request Form** completed by their doctor and placed in their school file for the year. Medical forms are available in the office.

Congratulations to our March Patience Winners!

Cymphonie Breeden

Aaron Harris

Travone Meeks

Destiny Sharps

Eliott Kruger

A'Laiyah Slaughter

Evelyn Karpinski

Kennedy Amos

Madison Smith

Mariah Pearson

Jewel Mytz Alcala

These students earned a treat with Ms. Baker!

Congratulations to our March Academic Winners!

Karter Anderson

Syncere Reed

Octavia Forton

Camme'Ron Carey

Mariah Buchanan

Adrian Gomez

Zoe Williams

Drea McClendon

Nicholas Bailey

Melissa Markos

Kinsey Jorah

These students earned an extra PE with Mr. W.!!

Congratulations to our March Dynamic Dolphin Winners!

Le'Aija Austin
Briella Bohrer
Jeffery Schultze
Yadier Gomez
Dante Sopko-Allegretti
Serenity Sanders
Ariyana Albert
London Jones
Mia Massey
Melissa Markos

This is an award given to students who are hardworking, show good choice making decisions, come to school on time, go above and beyond what is asked of them, and is an all-around good citizen here at Dort. These students earned an extra recess, an extra art class and a snack with Ms. D!

A big congratulations to our March Safety of the Month- Mia Massey . Ms. DeFelice says that Mia is hardworking and responsible and she knows she can her them on post. Thank you Mia for helping our students stay safe.!



